
 
 
 
 
 
Statement from Nordic Medical Associations 
 
 
We, the national medical associations in the Nordic countries, urge our governments to 
demand that international humanitarian law is upheld without exception in Gaza. The 
killing and maiming of civilians, including healthcare workers, must stop immediately. 
We call for a ceasefire without delay and the release of all hostages. Sufficient 
humanitarian aid must be delivered to Gaza urgently to ensure that no civilians suffer or 
die from dehydration, hunger or from the lack of shelter or healthcare. All efforts must 
be made to restore a functioning healthcare system.  
 
In addition to this we want to reiterate our support of the World Medical Associations 
(WMA) Council resolution on the protection of healthcare in Gaza, adopted by the 226th 
WMA Council session in Seoul, Korea, on April 20th, 2024: 
https://www.wma.net/policies-post/wma-council-resolution-on-the-protection-of-
healthcare-in-israel-and-gaza/ 
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